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February 8, 2024

Memo To: Town of Washington Board Members

Re: Support for Business Owners Ray Gonsalves and Tammy Geiger of “Ray’s Custom Training”
Dear Sirs/Madams, -

I am writing to you regarding Ray Gonsalves and Tammy Geiger who have been in business at

3700 Rt. 44, Mabbettesville since March 1, 2010. They recently purchased property at 3707 Rt. 44,
Mabbettesville and are requesting to move their business, Ray’s Custom Traiﬁing, to this new location.
I know Ray and Tammy well, and as their neighbor and friend, wholeheartedly support this request.

They are wonderful neighbors and business owners.
May | ask for your support in granting your approval?

Thank you,

Dulce kK Quivel
Rosa Prado
3704 RL. 44

Millbrook, NY 12545



